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16th October 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are pleased to announce that our school library will open to our pupils from Tuesday 29th October 2019. Each class 

will have a timetabled slot during the week to visit the library giving children the opportunity to borrow books to bring 

home. As well as a timetabled slot, we will also offer the children every Thursday lunchtime to return and borrow 

books. 

The library will be open to parents and their children between 3.10pm -3.45pm on Mondays, starting 4th November. 

Please feel free to come along and help your child select a book. 

As well as borrowing books, we also have many different library challenges planned to keep the children interested.  

We have spent a significant amount of money on new books over the last few weeks with a lot of help from our PTFA 

too and are trying to keep the number of lost or damaged books down to an absolute minimum. Before your child 

brings a book home, please talk to them about how to look after it properly and ensure that it does not get lost. If 

books are lost or damaged, we will be asking parents for a £5 contribution to cover the cost of replacing them. Our 

intention is to include every single pupil in this exciting adventure, however if books are not returned or returned in 

an unfit state we will be notifying you that your child will no longer be bringing books home and will be reading them 

in school only. 

Many thanks for your support and we look forward to our children borrowing books to enrich their vocabulary and to 

become curious learners. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

        I am happy to act as a guarantor. In the event of a lost or damaged book I will pay the £5 contribution to replace 

the item. 

I       I am happy for my child to borrow books from the school library. 

Happy reading!   

 

Mrs A Baxter 

Reading lead 
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